THE PRESIDENT

Jerusalem, 17" July, 2011

Mr. Roman Lesny
ALIGIER
Brabcova 1159/2
14700 Praha 4
Czech Republic

Dear Mr. Lesny,

I was delighted that Start-Up Nation was published in a Czech version, and
thank you for providing me with a copy.

This Czech version will provide a valuable window on Israel’s leadership
position in the world of hi-tech to the Czech readership, and pave the road
for broader Isracli-Czech Republic cooperation in this field. Israel attaches
great importance to its relations with the Czech Republic, and all efforts to
further enhance these ties are much appreciated.

I wish you every success with the Czech version of Start-Up Nation and
your future endeavors.

Sincerely yours,

e,

Shimon Peres
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